Minutes of a Public Hearing
Central Arkansas Water

June 9, 2015
Central Arkansas Water (CAW), convened a public hearing at 2:00 p.m. on Tuesday, June 9,
2015, in the Board Room of the James T. Harvey Administration Building located at 221 East
Capitol Avenue in Little Rock, Arkansas.

CAW Staff in attendance:

Mr. Graham Rich, Chief Executive Officer
Mr. Jeff Mascagni, Chief Financial Officer
Ms. Deena Coston, Controller

Ms. Kamika Gaines, Administrative Assistant

Also in Attendance:

Mr. Jack Truemper, Senior Vice President, Stephens, Inc.

CALL PUBLIC HEARING TO ORDER

Mr. Mascagni called the public hearing to order at 2:18 p.m.

Mr. Mascagni stated the public hearing is held to receive public comments regarding the
potential refunding of 2010B series bonds. The Board of Commissioners has determined that
debt service savings may be realized through the refunding of its outstanding water revenue
2010B series bonds.

Mr. Rich then addressed those in attendance and asked for questions or comments. No
discussion ensued.

ADJOURNMENT

Mr. Rich adjourned the meeting at 2:23 p.m.

Oy, odts

Anthony Kendall, Secretary/Treasurer
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